
From: leiladjp@aol.com  

Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 5:07 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Council 

Subject: Biking downtown and curb side parking. 

 

I believe that they are BOTH very important to the liveiness of our downtown with its increasing number 

of  small cafes and theatres, retail, and museums  and the increased number of residents. This voting 

member of Ward 2 remembers  those pre WWII days when it was so easy to  park near ones job or 

destination. When the new council is elected I hope it will listen to those downtown not just to the 

managers of office buildings and banks.  Leila D J Pouollada   Linwoiod Ave, 55105  

 


